DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH

THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN

Office of the Chair · PAR 108 · Austin, Texas 78712-1164 · (512) 471-4991

September 24, 1992

TO: LESTER FAIGLEY, LINDA FERREIRA-BUCKLEY, JIM KINNEAVY, JOHN RUSZKIEWICZ

FROM: JOE KRUPPA

I HAD A LONG TALK WITH THE DEAN YESTERDAY ABOUT THE PROPOSAL FOR THE RHETORIC AND COMPOSITION DIVISION. WE ALSO TALKED ABOUT THE COMMITTEE THAT THE DEPARTMENT VOTED FOR IN LAST FRIDAY'S MEETING.

HE INDICATED THAT, QUITE APART FROM THAT COMMITTEE, HE WOULD LIKE TO TALK TO THE FOUR OF YOU AS THE CORE OF THE RHETORIC AND COMPOSITION GROUP. IF YOU ARE WILLING TO DO SO, PLEASE CALL BEVERLY GRIGGS AND TRY TO SET UP A TIME WHEN ALL OF YOU COULD MEET WITH THE DEAN.